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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, May 11, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Carolyn Hedgepeth

Wednesday, May 12, 2021
Please join us in praying the 

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m. 

Thursday, May 13, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.
+Tony Ohmes

Saturday, May 15, 2021
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Captola Rolwing

Sunday, May 16, 2021
Mass:  8:00 a.m.
+Chris Uthoff

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

Jesus’ commandment is that His disciples love one 
another, even to the point of laying down their lives, 
if necessary.  What gifts of myself – my skills and 
talents, my time and resources – will best 
demonstrate my love for God’s people?
____________________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

MAY 15 AND MAY 16 

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR………………………………...8th Grade Graduates

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR………………………………..............Sophie Dugan
____________________________________________________________

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully                       
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed you this
week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for May...….....…............$15,837.62
Amount received for May…...……...…..............$3,735.00
Sunday Envelopes…………………………………..$3,735.00
Number of Families…………………………………………108
Envelopes received for the week……………………......46

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless
and reward you for the good you do!

____________________________________________________________

NEWS FOR MAY 9                     
                                                                                                                           

BLUEJAY FOOD PANTRY                                            

The Charleston School District has established the 
"Bluejay Food Pantry" to provide food and essential 
items to students who may be in need or who do not 
have enough food to maintain a healthy diet.  Other 
churches and organizations in our community are 
supporting this effort and we would like to join them!
 A list of requested items is posted on the bulletin 
board in the vestibule of the church.  You may 
purchase these items, bring them to the church, and 
they will be delivered to the school.  Thanks for your 
support and generosity!  As our Lord says: "What you
do for others, you do for Me"!



CHURCH RENOVATION WORK                             

During the renovation of the interior of the church, 
there will be some plumbing, electrical, and 
carpentry work which will need to be done.  If you 
are skilled in these areas and would like to help 
(either voluntary or for pay), please contact Father 
David.  Thanks!   
                                                                                     

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND                             

To date our parish has pledged $6,665.  Our parish 
goal this year is $17,500 with a donor goal of 66.  
Prayerfully consider your support and pledge to this 
year’s appeal.  Every gift, regardless of the amount, 
makes a difference!  Your generosity and support of 
the work of the Church in Southern Missouri is 
greatly appreciated! 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY                                                 

We extend our prayers, blessings, and best wishes to 
all the women of our parish family as we honor you 
and celebrate you on this Mothers Day!  Thank you 
for the many ways you share God’s love with us!  
Though the intercession of our Blessed Mother, may 
God continue to grant you His Peace and Grace!

                                                                                                                  

                                                                                        

 

                                     


